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January 10, 2009 
 
 
RE: Convention booking of MechCorps Entertainment 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
 This letter is our official recommendation to include the BattleTech Simulator Pods offered by 
MechCorps Entertainment as part of your convention or event. 
 
 Not only are the BattleTech Simulator Pods of immense interest to convention attendees, but 
MechCorps Entertainment is also a reliable and professional organization that presents their BattleTech 
Simulator Pod experience in a very classy way.  
 

For our fourth MechaCon™ convention event on the weekend of August 1-3, 2008 we took a 
chance by offering a full third of our Electronic Gaming Room to MechCorps Entertainment.  Not only 
were we not disappointed, but their setup was very impressive, to say the least.  Our attendees’ interest in 
the pods far exceeded our expectations. Due to the extraordinary success of presenting the four BattleTech 
Simulator Pods, we have invited MechCorps Entertainment to return to MechaCon again in 2009. We were 
so impressed, in fact, that we are dedicating a solid half of our Electronic Gaming Room to MechCorps this 
year so they can present six pods to our attendees. 

 
It is my sincerest hope that this letter of recommendation provides reassurance to convention and 

event organizers that MechCorps Entertainment’s BattleTech Simulator Pods are a fantastic addition to 
any event. It is also important to note that MechCorps Entertainment’s staff makes every attempt to reduce 
the amount of stress for organizers and event staff by being practically self-sufficient.  It has been my 
experience that the BattleTech Simulator Pods require no attention on the part of myself or MechaCon’s 
convention staff as MechCorps Entertainment runs a very tight ship from the moment our event opens 
until the moment it closes. 

 
Please consider adding MechCorps Entertainment to your own event roster, as their BattleTech 

Simulator Pods will be of interest to your attendees as well as attract higher attendee numbers. 
 

 
Sincerest regards, 
 

 
Jon Russo 
Convention Organizer 
MechaCon 
Sennin Productions, LLC 
Lafayette, Louisiana 
www.mechacon.com 
organizer@mechacon.net  


